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Dear Potential Sponsor,

Chandler Vaqueros Saddle Club established in 1968, by the Chandler Sheriff’'s
Mounted Posse Association has been preserved for over

50 years. We are nonprofit western horseback riding

club consisted of boys, girls, men, and women from the

ages of 3 years and up. CVSC has evolved over the ,
years, but the principle has not changed. We offer an p = /
affordable, family- friendly and competitive environment @8 it gl -
where western horseback riding can still take place. Y

CVSC runs by the families of competitors and
volunteers at each and every show. Even though we
have volunteers for gate keepers, timers, event

setters, announcers, etc. we rely on the generosity of
our sponsors. Each year we have additional expenses
that cannot be easily paid for with normal membership
fees such as, arena maintenance and rental, insurance,
and much more. We opt to seek community sponsors
to offset these expenses so that we can provide the
best club experience possible.

Our season generally runs from September through June located at Horseshoe Park
& Equestrian Center in Queen Creek, AZ. g : :

Our “rodeos” include:

* Goat Ribbon Pulling (3-8 yrs old)
* Goat Tying

* Speed Events

Our organization is different from others,
as we provide a family friendly
environment for all levels of riding.

A comfortable, competitive environment
where you can ride at your own pace and grow every year. We even have Royalty. Our
Queen and Princess not only promote the organization but also choose a club community
service project for the season. In years past we have held food, clothing, animal shelter

and tack drives benefiting the Town of Queen Creek, Canyon State Academy, and others.
Every penny of your generous contribution goes back to
the club! Every qualified rider (from 1st-19th) will receive
an award for their hard work perseverance, and dedication.
Our awards banquet is held annually at the end of August
to Early September, our qualified riders will receive awards
such as buckles, pads, reins, halters, etc.
Your name and/or business will be announced throughout
the day at every show and will appear on our website. We
will also be happy to hang banners you supply at the arena
for every show. CVSC is a not-for-profit club (501(c)7); so
your contribution can be treated as advertising.

Your support is greatly appreciated by every CVSC

member.




